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Sir , 

Hek/BH 

HIMACHAL PRADESH FOREST DERARTMENT 
OFFICE OF THE BHAJH FOREST RANGE 

SHIMLA FOREST DIVISION (R) 

BhajirangRe{35@gmail.com 

Range Forest Officer, 

Bhajji . 
To: 

Dated... 

Assistant Engineer 
HPPWD Sub- Division 

Dhami 

Diversion of 1.4489 hac. of forest land in favour of Himachal Pradesh 
PWD for construction of of road from Patgair to Ghatru via Sitri Jain 
Proposal no FP/HP/Road /155756/2022 received on 8.7.2024 

Kindly refer top your office letter no-436 dated- 07.10.2024 on the 
subject cited above 

In this regard it is submitted that the reply of observations raised vide above 
referred subject cited above is placed as below : 
Pont no -4 Spot was inspected along with staff of PWD Sub- Division Dhami 

on 23.10.2024. As per spot inspection there are proposed 3 dumping sites on this 
proposed road alignment out of which 1 dumping site is proposed in Forest Land 
in U-577 Jaini -Nali , comprising khasra nokitj1?42and 2 nos dumping sites are 
proposed in pvt land of people . No any trees are standing upon the proposed 
dumping sites. 

Point no -14. The proposed C.A site which is 2 hac , proposed inU-577 Jaini -
Nali falls in Chaneog Beat of Suni Forest Block. As per spot inspection there area 

is not so thick and there are bushes ofLantana and other B/leaves in proposed C.A 
site. The copy of C.H file is enclosed please. Therefore the report is submitted for 
flo information and further n/action please. 

Range Forest Oficer 
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